Office of Hon Judith Collins

MP for Papakura
Minister of Justice
Minister for ACC
Minister for Ethnic Affairs

27 June 2014

Grace Haden
fyi-request-1732-12089880@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Haden
On behalf of Hon Judith Collins, Minister of Justice, | acknowledge receipt
of your request for information received on 23 June 2014 in the Minister's
office. Your request was for the following:

“...any discussion papers, policy documents which explore and now

out line the procedure for finding a person guilty and subsequent
conviction by a judge and the conviction of a person by the jury’.

I believe that if this information is available, it would be held by the Ministry
of Justice. Therefore under Section 14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act
1982, | am transferring your request to the Ministry of Justice for response.

| trust that you will receive a response from the Ministry in due course.

Kind regards
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Ashleigh Muir
Office of Hon Judith Collins

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6806 Facsimile 64 4 817 6506



